












PRESS RELEASE:
KMA INTRODUCES NEW LETTER HEAD

The Kumasi Metropolitan Assembly wishes to inform the general public that with effect from Monday 9th September, 2013, the Letter Head of the Assembly would be changed.

The new Letter Head of the Assembly is in cream colour with a Logo of the Assembly and has an inscription below ‘Working for a Cleaner City’.

In addition, the Assembly has introduced a Silver Shine Hologram that would be fixed on all correspondences emanating from the Assembly to authenticate all such correspondences. This move is to enable us streamline and control all correspondences from the Assembly.

It must therefore be emphasized that any correspondence received by the public without the new letter head of the Assembly is not valid.

It must also be noted that any individual and organizations /institutions that transact business or deal with any person or group of persons on behalf of the Assembly without the new Letter Head of the Assembly do so at their own risk. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]It is our hope that the public would corporate with us to instill confidence and public trust while dealing with the Assembly.
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